
 St Anne’s Church Academy @Hewish & @West Wick 
                       Term 1 Newsletter 20th September 2019

Dear Parents and Carers 
It really is that time of year when we start the 
day all rugged up and chiily and finish in a t-
shirt-I love it! As a result it is a good time to 
remind everyone of the importance of having 
clothes all named. This way jumpers etc are 
far more likely to find their way back to their 
owners! 
We seem to have had lots of birthdays already 
this year. Please can we remind families not 
to bring sweets/cakes etc in for the rest of the 
class as many children have different allergies 
and they aren’t able to join in. 
Children are really working hard upon their 
return to school and have all settled in well. 
Thank you for supporting our high standards 
of uniform and behaviour. If ever you do have 
any questions or concerns please do not 
hesitate to come and talk to us. We use social 
media a great deal to publicise success and 
we would never use it in a negative manner. If 
you have something you want to say-please 
come and talk to us directly. 
We have changed the way that we give out 
homework this year and the majority of 
homework is set using TTRockstars and 
Spelling shed in KS2. If you haven’t yet got a 
logon for your child please talk to their class 
teacher. Reading is also key. Please listen to 
your child, talk to them about the book they 
are reading and read to them. We are 
constantly striving to develop a love of reading 
with our children whilst also continually 
developing their vocabulary and your support 
with this is invaluable. 

Have a lovely Autumnal weekend whatever 
you are doing!  
 
Lisa Dadds 
 

SAUCEPAN DONATION REQUEST 

We have had a new induction hob fitted in our 
Learning Street @WW and so we now need 
saucepans to use on it! Does anyone have 
any pans they would like to donate that are 
suitable for use on an induction hob? Thank 
you  
 

DATA COLLECTION 

Please make sure that the data we hold for 
your child and your contacts is up to date via 
the SIMS Parent app. If you look on our 
website there is information on how to do this. 
https://stanneschurchacademy.co.uk/about-
us/key-information/ 
 

PTFA ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

You are invited to our forthcoming PTFA AGM 
Date: Thursday 10th October 
Time: 7:30pm 
Place: St Anne’s @West Wick 
We hope that you will be able to join us as we 
reflect over our activities of the last year. The 
AGM is also the occasion at which the Chair, 
Secretary and Treasurer are elected and now 
is a good time for you to consider whether you 
may have a role to play in the essential, 
interesting and rewarding work that our PTFA 
carries out. 

Should you have any questions, please feel 
free to email our current PTFA Chair Becky 
Fowler on  stannesptfa@gmail.com 
 

SPECIAL MENU CHANGE 

Thursday 3rd October is Census Day and we 
will be having a special Thankful Thursday 
menu on that day. 
 

Hot dog or Veggie hot dog 
Potato wedges, salad and coleslaw 

Chocolate krispie cake 
 

(The menu for Monday 30th September will be 
tomato pasta or cheese puff) 
 
Follow either of these links to view regular 
menus on our website 
https://stanneschurchacademy.co.uk/parents/
school-dinners/ 
https://stanneschurchacademy.co.uk/wp-
content/uploads/2019/08/St-Annes-Kitchen-
Autumn_Winter-Menu-2.png 
 

SCHOOL MEAL PRICES 

Please be aware that the price of a school meal has 
increased  to £2.25 . 
 

PARENTPAY DINNER ACCOUNTS 

There is no longer a minimum amount to 
spend on children’s dinner money accounts, 
so please ensure your accounts are up to 
date. 
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school.enquiries@stannesprimaryschool.co.uk                     Once a week, take a peek                  @StAnnesWSM               www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofstanneps 

 

NURSERY  

Are you looking for a nursery place for your 2 
1/2, 3 or 4 year old?  We can offer an 8.00am 
- 3.30pm session with flexible drop off 
between 8.00am and 9.00am and collection 
between 3.05pm and 3.30pm to suit timings 
for the West Wick and Hewish school day. 
Contact us to arrange a time convenient for 
you. We look forward to meeting you and your 
Little Learner! 
 

DIARY DATES 

Thursday 10th October – PTFA AGM 7.30pm 
@WW 
Monday 14th October – Family Worship 
Y6@H (Generosity) 2.30pm  
Tuesday 15th October – Learning Review 
Meetings 3.30-5.30pm @WW & 3.45-5.45pm 
@H 
Thursday 17th October – Learning Review 
Meetings 3.30-7pm @WW & 3.45-7.15pm @H 
Thursday 17th October – Last day of Term 1 
for children 
Friday 18th October – INSET Day 
Monday 4th November – First day of Term 2 
Tuesday 12th November -  Individual & 
siblings photos by Tulip Photography @H  
Wednesday 20th November -  Individual & 
siblings photos by Tulip Photography @WW 
Monday 25th November - Family Worship 
Y5@H (Compassion) 2.30pm 
Friday 29th November – Christmas Fair 
Monday 2nd December - Family Worship 
Y5@WW (Compassion) 2.15pm 
Wednesday 18th December – Christmas Day 
@St Anne’s 
Friday 20th December - Last day of Term 2 
 
 
 

ST ANNE’S TERM DATES 2019-20  FOR  CHILDREN 

Term 1:  Tuesday 3rd September 2019 to 
Thursday 17th October 2019 

Term 2:  Monday 4th November 2019 to 
Friday 20th December 2019 

Term 3:  Monday 6th January 2020 to 
Friday 14th February 2020 

Term 4:  Monday 24th February 2020 to 
Friday 3rd April 2020 

Term 5:  Monday 20th April 2020 to 
Friday 22nd May 2020 

Term 6:  Monday 1st June 2020 to Friday 
17th July 2020 

 
Please book holidays within these dates so 
that your children maximise their learning in 
school. It really does make a difference.  
Applications for time off will not be authorised  
unless in very exceptional circumstances.  
Your support with this really is appreciated. 
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